
  April 3, 2025 

Working Together to Serve Our Community 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Maple Street, Homewood Avenue, and Elm Street 
Sewer Separation 

CONTRACT No. 2025-501-19 

The City of Niagara Falls will be completing sewer separation, watermain replacement and full 
road reconstruction on the following streets; 

Maple Street from Stanley Avenue to the eastern limit of the hydro corridor 
Homewood Avenue from Maple Street to Bridge Street 
Elm Street from Stanley Avenue to Homewood Avenue 

At times, it may be difficult to drive through the above locations due to construction in progress.  
In accordance with the contract documents, the contractor, Alfidome Construction Niagara is 
required to notify emergency services of their daily operations. 

The work is scheduled to commence on or about April 21st, 2025 and will be continuous until 
completion, approximately late December 2025, weather permitting. 

Access for local traffic and emergency vehicles will be maintained throughout construction 
except during planned rolling road closures. The timing and limits of all road closures will be 
provided in advance by the contractor. 

For further information you may contact: 

Eric Lallouet, Senior Project Manager 
Municipal Works 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street, P.O. Box 1023 
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 6X5 
(905) 356-7521 ext. 4216 
elallouet@niagarafalls.ca 
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